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The responsible citizens of Oregon are appalled at the manipulation by our legislators 

in this instance, abusing your power to represent OUR voices against this bill by 

amending it with frivolous regulation and calling it an emergency.  Our 2nd 

amendment rights are trying to be stripped by a very vocal few.  Making more 

government red tape that cannot be implemented reasonably to keep people from 

purchasing / owning guns and trying to make it illegal for those with concealed carry 

permits to carry nearly ANYWHERE, is a very subversive action.  Responsible gun 

owners are a significant majority, guns do not kill people any more than cars do.  It is 

the IRRESPONSIBLE criminals who do.  VOTE NO ON THIS AMENDMENT!  Your 

responsibility is to the folks who elected you, and the PCP's in Clackamas County will 

work hard to support only those politicians who vote they will of their constituents. 


